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TOWN OF IVA, SOUTH CAROLINA 

 

Minutes 

Special Called Town Council Meeting 

Thursday, February 17, 2022 – 4:00 PM – 204 East Jackson Street, Council Chambers 

 

A special called meeting of the Iva Town Council was held on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at 

4:00 p.m. in the council chambers of the Iva Town Hall, located at 204 E. Jackson Street in Iva.  

Notice of the meeting was given in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information 

Act.  

 

The following members of Town Council were in attendance:  

 

Mr. Bobby E. Gentry, Mayor 

Mr. Paul Hart, Mayor Pro-Temp 

Mr. Elmer Powell, Council 

Mr. Dwayne Kelley, Council 

Ms. Mary Forrester, Council 

 

Others Present for the meeting were:  Mr. Tim Taylor, Town Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Call to Order - The meeting was called to order by Mayor Gentry at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Invocation – The Invocation was offered by Mr. Hart. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance – Everyone stood and pledged allegiance to the Flag of the United States of 

America. 

 

Mayor Gentry welcomed everyone present for the meeting.  Mayor Gentry commented that the 

town is busy with several improvement projects underway.   

 

4. CONSENT AGENDA 

 

NONE 

REGULAR AGENDA 

 

5. Unfinished Business 

  

a. Ordinance 2022-001 – ISSUANCE OF GENERAL OBLIGATION BOND, $150 SERIES 

2022 

  

 Mr. Kelley made a motion to approve Ordinance 2022-001 for second and final reading, 

 seconded by Mr. Powell.  All were in favor.  The vote was 5-0. 

 

6. New Business – Resolutions for First and Final Reading 

 None 
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7. New Business – Ordinances for First Reading 

 None 

 

8. Motions 

 None 

 

9.  Project Updates 

 

a. Iva Museum – Mayor Gentry provided an update regarding repairs being made to the Iva 

Museum.  The roof installation is complete.  Mayor Gentry presented an estimate to begin 

carpet replacement from USA Flooring.  Ms. Forrester made a motion to approve, seconded 

by Mr. Powell.  All were in favor.  The vote was 5-0. 

b. Dime Store Update – Mayor Gentry commented that he has met with HVAC companies 

and electricians at the building to get estimates. 

c. Shaw Property/Dudley Property – Shaw property has closed and the Dudley property is in 

the process of closing. 

d. Veterans Park/Monument – The monument is in production.  Contributions are being 

accepted towards the cost of the monument. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

 

Mr. Hart made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Powell.  The motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

 

Tim Taylor 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


